
Hello shop students.  I have missed you guys and like you I am a little bored here at home.  I 
look forward to getting back in the shop and normalcy but for the time being I have created a 
google classroom.  I am hopeful you all have any technology issues sorted out and know that 
the district can help if you need anything.  For now I have just posted a couple videos but there 
will be more to come in the future.  What I need students to do is sign up for the class. 
 
Class code-   4la2icw   
 
*Disclaimer* 
As most of you know I am not the best with technology but I am working to get better so please 
be patient with me.  Obviously class will look a lot different but I think just reconnecting with 
each other should be good for all of us.  Please sign up when you have some time and check 
out videos! 
 
 
Thanks,  Mr. K 
 


